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Thursday,  

January 27th          

* The next meeting for the New Jersey Boxing Hall of Fame will be on Thursday, January 27th, at the Faith Reformed Church located at the corner of Washington and Prospect  St., in Lodi, N.J. starting at 8:00 P.M.  We again will be showing Old Time Boxing films starting at 6:30 P.M            

* First of all, my wife Joyce and I would like to wish all of you and your families a VERY HAPPY NEW YEAR. I hope and pray that we all will have good health in the coming year.  

* I would also like to thank everyone that had anything to do with the success of our Induction & Award Ceremonies this past November. I got countless amount of phone calls, E-Mails and letters since the affair and they all had high praise for the New Jersey Boxing Hall of Fame. Special thanks goes out to the committee that worked so hard on the night of our affair. Among those are Dennis Murphy Jr., Steve Weisfeld, John Poturaj & Stefani Belloise Pedone for taking the tickets at the door. Dennis Murphy Sr. and John Quinn who worked the door and made sure no one got in without a paid up ticket. Tom Space, who manned the boxing gloves that people bid on. Tony Catz, who donated a International Hall of Fame boxing glove. LeRoy Neiman, who donated one of his pictures that made several hundred dollars for our organization & “Everlast,” George Horowitz & Joe Guzman, who donated a Gatti/War boxing glove that made another several hundred dollars. I want to thank Mike Guarino and Carl Blessing for the video they made of the affair as well as taking pictures that they gave the Hall of Fame. 
Also, Frank McGuire, Charlie Nicklus & Ray Bailey for taking countless amount of pictures of the affair like they did last year, just outstanding.

* Thanks goes out to former professional boxer Ricardo Salazar, who was our program publisher and once again did an outstanding job.

* Also, Pierre Benoist & Tony Gandolfo for doing their part in making this affair a success.                                                                               

*We will have the 2004 AD journals for those who gave out ADS and we will also be selling the extra journals for only $2.00 each plus postage ($.50 per book).                                       

* We have Hall of Fame golf style shirts that are priced at only $20, call  Leigh Lazorwitz at 1-973-887-2775. 

* We have N.J. Boxing Hall of Fame Golf balls for sale. They are “Top Flite XL 3000” balls. Call  Leigh at 1-973-887-2775. 

*We have Hall of Fame Hats that will be available at this meeting at a cost of only $20.00 each.    

*We also have video’s of our 2003 & 2004 Induction Ceremonies for a cost of only $10. I would like to thank both Carl Blesing (camera) and Mike Guarino (interviews) for another excellent job. 

Ring Notes:    

*Ring # 25 has their monthly  meetings every 2nd Tuesday of the month at the senior citizen Hall in Kearney starting at 7:30 PM.                   Ring #25 will be having their annual awards dinner on Sunday, May 15th.

*Ring #34, Call President, Don McAteer at 1-973-827-5695 for more information.

                                                                          * On a very sad note, Mario J. Centi passed away a couple of weeks ago.  Mario was the President of our organization for 6 years and then was the Chairman of the Board                       for the last 19 years. He had an outstanding Professional & Amateur Career, even boxing Sugar Ray Robinson. Our prayers go out to his family and friends.

* Also, my wife Joyce, lost her father this  past Saturday.
                                                                                * At this meeting & February’s meeting    we will be taking names for possible induction into the New Jersey Boxing     Hall of Fame. If you know of someone, please  make sure he or she is up to the standards of our Organization.  Also,          if you have any information on the         person, please give it to me by the            February meeting. The 2005 Hall of   Famers will be announced at the March meeting.  

I am enclosing the By-Laws on the           Hall of Fame Induction Requirements          on the back of this Newsletter, so make         sure your candiate meets all the reqiurements.
During the past several years the N.J.          Boxing Hall of Fame has supported the RETIRED BOXERS FOUNDATION founded by former Middleweight           Contender Alex Ramos.         

Mike Indri is the New Jersey State representative and a Hall of Fame member. Mike has been doing a Great job, but he         needs all the support we can give him, so         I am enclosing a  write-up on the         organization and if anyone is interested in contributing, please do so by sending your          gifts to Mike. His address is on the          attachment and if you want more           information PLEASE call him at                    1-201-933-1040.

Our next Induction & Award ceremonies   will be on Thursday, November 10th at          the Venetian in Garfield.
FINALLY: MEMBERSHIP DUES ARE DUE!   

If you are just joining our organization you pay a total of $20.00 for the 1st year  ($10     to join & $10 for  the year). If  your already a member all you have to pay is the $10.00. 

Keep Punching, Pres. Henry Hascup                                    



